
 

 
CO-OPTED GOVERNOR VACANCY  

 
DO YOU CARE ABOUT CHILDREN’S EDUCATION AND WANT TO 

CONTRIBUTE TO A LOCAL COMMUNITY?  

 
 

Penistone Grammar School governing body has a vacancy for a Co-opted Governor. 
 
The role involves working together as part of a Team to discharge the governing bodies core functions: 
 

 That the vision, ethos and strategic direction of the school  
 That the Principal performs their responsibilities for the educational performance of the school 
 The sound, proper and effective use of the school’s financial resources 

 
 
Term:   4 Years 
Meetings: Monday evenings 6-8pm in school (6 times per year)  
 
The Governing body are looking for someone who has time to attend meetings and support and challenge 
in one or two link responsibility areas and share the school’s vision having the ability to be open minded, 
with an enquiring mind and look at issues objectively.  
 
The governing body are interested in speaking individuals with  
Education and Leadership experience to join their governing body. 
 
We are also focussed on making sure that governors with Ethnic Minority and Neurodiverse 
backgrounds are well represented.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to find out more details email the school enquiries@penistone-gs.uk marking for the 
attention of Sam Abel – Clerk to Governors 


